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BOARD OF SELECTMEN  
Monday April 21, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. 

Meeting Room B, Town Hall 
REGULAR MEETING 

7:15PM Interview – William R. Follett 
  

A. Consent Agenda  
 

Minutes 
• Board of Selectmen Meeting – April 7, 2014 
 
Tax Refunds 
• As per Tax Collector’s Memorandum of April 15, 2014 

 
Gifts 
• John & Theresa Dicenzo for Horshoe Pond - $25.00 
• Steve & Sue Johnson for Horseshoe Pond - $100.00 
• Jeff & Ebba Lavaty for Horseshoe Pond - $200.00 
• Joan Milliken for Horshoe Pond - $25.00 
• G. Peter Mumbach & M.F. Mumbach - $50.00 
• Anne Deware for Horseshoe Pond - $20.00 
• Cash Donation for Horseshoe Pond - $20.00 
• Paul G. Wright & Dorothy M. Wright for Wilton Senior Center - $100.00 
• Wilton Meadows for Wilton Senior Center - $425.00 
• Turning Point Estates Services LLC for Senior Newsletter - $850.00 
 

B. Discussion and/or Action 
 

1. Comstock Architect Agreement 
2. Registrar Briefing – Online Voting 
3. Status of Capital Projects and Plans 
4. Appointments/Reappointments 
5. Miscellaneous Other Business 

 
C. Public Comment 

  
D. Reports 
 

1. First Selectman’s Report 
2. Selectmen’s Reports 

 
E. Adjournment 


